
THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT

Post Office Box 2451

Daytona Beach, Florida 3211 5-2451

December 10,2019

TO: All Potential Bidders

FROM: James V. Chisholm, City Manager

SUBJECT: Cancellation of ITB 20103

Henry Lee Park Improvements

Phone (386) 671-8080

Fax (386)671-8085

Please be advised that the City has cancelled the subject Invitation to Bid.

The project is being reevaluated and possibly bid again in the future.

Please ensure your firm is registered as a vendor in the City's vendor database at
http://www.codb.us/841/Purchasing and select any of the "commodities" for "Park Area
Construction/Renovation". This will ensure an invitation will be emailed to your firm for the re
issued ITB.

It is our sincere hope that this action will not discourage you from responding to the new
solicitation.

James V/Chisholm, City Manager

C: Andrew Holmes, Public Works Director
David Waller, Deputy Public Works Director
Frank VanPelt, Technical Services Project Director
Brent Cohen, Development Design Project Manager


